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June 10,2022

To Whom it May Concern,

I'm writing this letter to attest that VERLITA 7. was
our household helper since last September 11, 2011 up to November
27, 2015. She has been with us for 4 yrs and 2 months, taking care of
my 2 children , doing household, cooking, cleaning etc. She's taking
care of my children very well , reading them story books, teach them
in colours, counting numbers, shapes, teach them good manners and

right conduct.
For further inquiry, you may reach at +

Thank you.

Truly yours,
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Date: Aug 2, 2024.

To: Recommendation for Verlita 7, ( Domestic Helper)
|5 191 W —————
From: 1ig ( Employer)

Ms. Verlita Atoz has worked at my home since October 2022. She was hired to do
housework and also to look after my elderly mother. She is finishing her contract
and is now looking for a job only because my family has decided to hire someone
with formal nursing training to take care of my mother, who turns 99 years of age

this month.

Verlita is cheerful, honest and straightforward She has shown much compassion
and patience in taking care of my mother who is wheelchair bound, feeding her
blended food, showering her, taking her to the toilet, pushing her to the park etc.

As a bonus, Verlita is an excellent seamstress, and has made alterations to many of
my family's clothings.

We will miss her.

Please feel free to contact me at mobile: should you have further

questions.
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